
 

 

 

 

Procurement of Housing Loss Prevention Advice Service (“HLPAS”)  

Notice of partial cancellation with effect from 11 March 2025 

 

On 21 February 2025 the LAA published an Invitation to Tender for HLPAS from either 

1 June or 1 September 2024, as applicable to the relevant HLPAS Area, on its 

eTendering system.  

In accordance with paragraph 7.21 of the Invitation to Tender (“HLPAS ITT”), 

Applicants are notified that the LAA has cancelled the procurement process for the 

HLPAS in Wolverhampton.  

This means that the LAA will not proceed with the award of a Contract Schedule for 

the Wolverhampton HLPAS Area.  

 

 


